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To Whom it May Concern

I would like to express in advance my appreciation for your readiness to collaborate and
support application of Ms. Tamar Chachibaia in her endeavor to persist her work in the
utilization of nanotechnology in the area of human health and medical practice.

I have known Tamar for six years, since her application in the Georgian University of Social
Sciences (now the University of Georgia), where she was approved in 2006 for Ph.D. study. I
have been Tamar’s mentor and facilitator since then.

Tamar has proven herself to be a multitasking professional over the years. She has managed
to balance teaching, learning, medical practice, and project development.

It is my special privilege and pleasure to provide a reference for Ms. Tamar Chachibaia to
continue study in nano-medicine field. She is most interested in finding partners abroad who
share her interests. She is looking for further research to complete her Ph.D. thesis. She
already issued publications and annotated bibliography on nanotechnology applications in
medicine and health care sectors.

Tamar is a physician, published scholar, and candidate for the degree of Doctor of
Philosophy with a special interest in development of certain research for drug delivery
systems (DDS).

Tamar is bright, diligent, personable, and highly professional. Moreover, she has all the
required qualifications of a first-rate researcher.

Tamar Chachibaia has my highest recommendation to advance her study abroad. Please do
not hesitate to contact me for further information regarding this recommendation.

Sincerely,
Edward R. Raupp, Ph.D.

Distinguished Professor of Economics




